
 

 

Friday 14th May 2021  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Face coverings from Monday 17th May 2021 
 
Following the Prime Ministers briefing on Monday 10th May 2021, the Department for Education (DfE) have issued 
update guidance for schools. The main change for our school community is the guidance on face coverings. 
 
The guidance recommends that from Monday 17th May 2021 students and staff do not need to wear face coverings  
in classrooms. However, if any member of the school community would like to continue to wear a face covering we  
will support this. 
 
Although the guidance recommends that face coverings no longer need to be worn in corridors and social spaces,  
at CoDA we will still be expecting staff and students to wear face coverings as they move around the school. 
 
My reasoning for this is that students have started to access subject specific classrooms. This is improving the educational 
experience for your child. However, this involves movement around the school which could mean some students mix 
with other bubbles as they pass in corridor spaces. Therefore, wearing a face covering will reduce the risk of the spread 
of the virus.  
 
After May half term (from Monday 7th June 2021), I am consulting on plans to increase the amount of lessons your child 
has in subject specific classrooms. Again, this will have a positive impact on your child’s learning. In order to ensure this 
works safely, face coverings will be worn by children as they move around the school. Except for those students who 
have medical exemptions.  
 
I would like to thank the students for their ongoing support of reducing the spread of the virus in school. We will maintain 
our current practices, such as, sanitising when entering and leaving spaces, washing hands more frequently, ‘catch it,  
bin it, kill it’, keeping the school well ventilated and twice weekly lateral flow testing at home. 
 
If there are localised outbreaks including variants of concern, face coverings may become mandatory again in school.  
If this is the case, I will keep you updated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr P Smith 
Proud Headteacher 
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